

MERVYN M. DYMALLY LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR State of California

OFFICE OF THE LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

STATE CAPITOL

SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814

916-445-9533

.November 14, 1978

Peoples Temple Benefit Dinner Post Office Box 15023 San Francisco, California 94115

Dear Friends:

Thank you for your kind invitation for Lieutenant Governor Dymally to attend the Benefit Dinner for the Peoples Temple Medical Program, to be held December 2, 1978.

The Lieutenant Governor would have enjoyed attending. However, that date has been firmly committed.

Our sincere gratitude for your thoughtful invitation. Please convey his personal greetings to those attending.

Sincerely.

Ms. Ruby Y Anderson
Director of Communications

RYA:bjc

LL-2-9

. ا دائے۔